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Statement 

ASDAN recognises the importance of language diversity and cultural inclusivity. As an organisation 
committed to providing educational opportunities, we aim to accommodate the linguistic needs of our 
learners to the best of our abilities.  

Due to certain constraints and considerations, we are not able to offer qualifications through the medium 
of Welsh at this time.  

While we recognise the importance of Welsh-medium education, ASDAN’s decision not to offer its 
qualifications through the medium of Welsh at this time is based on the following factors: 

• current market demand, which varies across different regions and sectors; and  
• the resources required to ensure a consistent quality of curriculum and resource development 

and quality assurance in the medium of Welsh. 

ASDAN will review this policy annually to evaluate the changing needs and demands of its learners.  

We welcome feedback and input from all stakeholders, including Welsh-medium and bilingual ASDAN 
members/centres, as we strive to continuously improve our qualifications offer. 

 


